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19/11/2021 

 

 

To: Fire District Review Panel  

 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern,  

Re: Fire District Review – Risk Assessment Methodology 

Hepburn Shire welcomes the engagement with the Fire District Review Panel to assess the 

ongoing needs of the municipality for fire service response provision. In anticipation of the 

future engagement outlined in Phase 1 and Phase 2, Hepburn Shire has begun consultation with 

relevant subject matter experts about the current and predicted future risk profile for the 

municipality.  

The municipality has a significant history of fire, flood, severe weather, and other emergencies. 

Hepburn Shire is committed to proactively supporting this review. Please consider this letter our 

support for the proposed risk assessment methodology and the wider review in general.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

 

  




